
Bushra Mansour   

Clara Ballo El Chavito – Mexican Candy 

Kristina Quintana-Padilla   

Cyra Mabalot Illipina 

Jacquelyn Quinonez-Helmer POSH 

Rosemary Garcia   

Shannon Quinonez The Resale Resource 

Norma Lucey   

Marcela Arana Farmers Insurance Agent / Marcela Sweet Treats 

Feedaa Khoury Sam’s Fence 

Rahad Hanna Commercial Realtor 

Tracie Favel Commercial Janitorial 

Luma Gorges My Auto Glass 

Sozan Raban Liquor store in Oceanside 

Noor Haisha Hills Wine & Spirit – Wine store 

Fadia Gulla HB Tea Special Blend 

Christine Ballo Chreative Designs 

Trina Radovich   

Lina Toma Lemon Grove Car Wash 

Stivani Attisha   

OLP High School 
Mater Dei High School 
St. Augustine High School 
Crafted Greens 

Dondurma Gelato 
Fix Auto Santee 
Starbucks/Second St., El Cajon 
Starbucks/Jamacha Rd., El Cajon 

El Cajon Bistro 
Service Master Absolute 
Marechiaro’s 2nd Street 
Auto Repair 4 Less  

The Fall Festival was a wonderful success due to the hard 

work of many!  Thank you Elicia & Nick, Caleb, Sami, & Jacob 

Bailey, Navid & Julia Adibi, Monica Anya, Marcela Arana, 

Rawi & Christine Ballo, Tracie & Ron Favel, Julie Garay, Neil 

Garcia, Monica & Madeline Gonzalez, Luma Gorges, Dalal 

Hanko, Sam & Rahad Hanna, the Hispanic & Filipino 

communities, the HT Preschool-Mrs. Furois & Teachers,  

HT School-Mrs. Marentez, Faculty & Staff, HT Room Moms, 

Angie Johnson, Just Us band: Wendy Andersen, Jeff Lower, & 

Audie Uy, Widad Khouri, Fred, Sam, & Feedaa Khoury, Charlie 

Lucey, Gayle Nance, Lydia Paterson, Tom & Diane Plein, 

Sozan Raban, Nicholas & Brenda Reis, Andres & Lluvia Reyes, Farrah & Laz Saldana, Maureen Shinn, Bryan & 

Meghan Shull, Daniel, Dominic, & Rudi Streif, Theresa & Anthony Sweetman, Atheer & Lina Toma, John Trent, Mrs. 

Turner, Mary Vickery, Richie &  Susi Willoughby.  Thank you to all for showing up and working your shift!  The set 

up crew was awesome and got the job done!  The clean-up crew worked tirelessly through the late hours of the 

night and early morning!  That's dedication!  If we neglected to mention you by name, please know we are so 

grateful for your efforts and thank you beyond measure!  

Thank you,  S teve  Funk ,  fo r  ALWAYS going above and beyond the  ca l l  o f  duty !   We are  

fo rever  indebted to  your   hard work  and devotedness  to  the  Holy  T r in i ty  communi ty !  



W e  a r e  a v a i l a b l e  T o  a s s i s t  y o u :  

Questions?  Check out the school website: 

www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com 

School:  (619) 444-7529 M-T-Th-F  7:30am-3:30pm 

    Wednesday 7:30am-1pm 

  (619) 444-3721 School FAX 

Extended Care (619) 447-4406 

Ministry Center: (619) 444-9425 Monday-Friday 8:30am-5pm 

Preschool: (619) 444-1052 Carol Furois, Director 

    cfurois@holytrinityhawks.com 

emails:   

Julia Marentez:    principal@holytrinityhawks.com 

Brianne Maxwell:  bookkeeperbrianne@holytrinityhawks.com  

  Tuesday & Thursday 7 :30am -3:30pm 

Lorraine Cota: cota@holytrinityhawks.com 

Mary Ray: ray@holytrinityhawks.com 

Parochial League Website: 

  leaguelineup.com/catholicsportsleague 

Parish website:  holytrinityelcajon.org  

Dennis Uniform:   dennisuniform.com   (858) 573-1804 

FACTS Helpline: (866) 441-4637 

M o n d a y  
M o r n i n g  
Assembly  
(8am) 
presented by 
Seventh 
Grade.  

Friday  

2:30 pm 

1) "A Message from Mrs. Marentez” 
 Link:  smore_newsletter (58).pdf  

  

2) "Covid-19 Resources from SD HHSA" 
 Link:  Covid-19 Resources HHSA Nov 4.pdf  

The Faith in Action 

Campus Clean-Up Day 

has been cancelled for 

the month of November.   

Sunday, November 7 

Deposit Day 
Tuesday, November 9 

in today’s parent envelope 

AstroCamp Flyer-Grades 6 & 7 only (HC) 
Casino Night (HC) 
Christmas Pageant and Choir (HC) 
December Hot Lunch Menus (HC) 
No Mugs Lunch Flyer (HC) 
Reconciliation Letter –HT Participants only (HC) 
Winter Sports Permission Slip (E) 

This sports season involves the whole school (Grades K-8).  If you think 

about the number of schools involved, you can see why we like to get our 

teams signed-up in a timely manner.  This enables the League Director to 

assemble numbers and create the schedule.  The deadline is firm!  Do 

not miss the boat!  Permission slips are due by 3pm Friday, November 5.  

Please contact Mary Ray if you are interested in coaching. 

Parents are encouraged to read the November Classroom 

Newsletters.  We are trying something new this month!  Please 

see Mrs. Marentez’s message.  At the bottom of her letter is a 

link to all the Classroom Newsletters for the month of 

November.  Feel free to read them all or just the ones that 

pertain to your family.  Stay informed! 

file:///C:/Users/cota/Downloads/smore_newsletter%20(58).pdf
file:///G:/NEWSLETTERS/2021-2022/November/Covid-19%20Resources%20HHSA%20Nov%204.pdf


Next Wednesday, November 10, Holy Trinity School will hold our 
2021 Celebration of Heroes to honor active duty and veteran military 
members as well as local police officers, firefighters, and first 
responders. The children will take part in a ceremony recognizing our 
heroes and then learn more about the ways they serve our country 
and community.  

We would love to recognize our Hawk family who has served or is 
serving in this capacity. If you or a member of your family has served 
in the United States Armed Forces or as a first responder, please use 
this link to a Google Form to share a little more about them. We will 
compile a list of these heroes to be honored in our ceremony and 
also send a link for the rest of our Hawk family to learn about our 
heroes’ sacrifices.  

https://forms.gle/3nsipkCL2vFSpNQ18 

Please contact Siobhán Downing directly with any questions 
at siobhan.downing@gmail.com or (619) 808-5269. 

Casino Night admission tickets will be sold 
everyday beginning TOMORRROW—Friday, November 5 
through Wednesday, November 10 after school in the 
back parking lot.  See the flyer in today’s parent 
envelope for specifics. 
 
Raffle tickets will be sold at the event for gift 
baskets and a 50-50 drawing!   

There is an All School Student Body Liturgy Friday, November 12 at 9am.  
Students in Grades 3-8 are to be in dress uniform. 
 
Friday, November 12 is also the end of the first trimester.  Hopefully, you 
have secured your 15 minute slot for Parent/Teacher/Student Conferences 
which will be held November 17, 18, 19.  P lease note:  November 17,  
18,  19  are  noon d ismissa l  days.   Remind er:  no  hot  lunch  on  
noon dismissa l  d ays.  

https://forms.gle/3nsipkCL2vFSpNQ18
mailto:siobhan.downing@gmail.com


 

 

Congratulations to this week’s BOB card  
all-stars!  
Preschool: Luna R. 
Kinder: Annalie H. 
First: Annabelle M. 
Second: Logan A. 
Third: Jacob G. 
Fourth: Paul R. 
Fifth: Madeline G. 
Sixth: Mary B. 
Seventh: Noah M. 
Eighth: Janna R. 
 
These students received a non-uniform free 
dress coupon.  These coupons are not to be 
used on Mass days. 

Maya Q., November 9 
Isabella G., November 11 
Luna R., November 11 

(Birthdays are posted weekly.) 

Please keep the following  
people in your prayers: 
 Aaron Angulo 
 Joan Darwell 
 Lydia Loristo 
 Stephanie Lower 
 Nathan Occiano 
 Nena Occiano 
 Barry Short 
 Deacon Tim 
 Our HT families 
 Fr. Rey Manahan and our HT parishioners 
 For the HT faculty and staff  
 For those we pray for in the silence of our 

hearts 

 Please keep the Lower Family in 

your prayers.  Stephanie Lower 

passed away Thursday, October 

28. Stephanie was an active 

parent at HT serving on the 

board and always a willing 

volunteer at Jamboree.  

Stephanie’s three children 

graduated from HT -Claire, 

Alex, and Andrew James.  Her 

funeral Mass will take place 

Saturday, November 13 at 11am 

at Holy Trinity.   

 We are also requesting prayers 

for the Garcia/Domagala family.   

Lydia Loristo, Mrs. Garcia’s 

mother, is in the ICU. 

Students are required to 

wear a mask in the 

classroom.  Please make 

sure your student has a 

clean mask everyday.   

Also, make sure your student has a refillable 

water bottle. 

Thank you. 



DON’T FORGET 

 

DEPOSIT DAY  

Tuesday, 11/09/21 @ 9 am 
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